Stephen Walker

Subject: Staffing Request Leonardtown VRS

From: Douglas Pennock <chieflvrs@yahoo.com>
Sent: 15 October, 2020 10:52

To: David Stamey <David.Stamey@stmarysmd.com>
Cc: Chief 19 <chief19@Ivrs.org>

Subject: Re: Plan of Action Document

Chief Stamey,

Since our discussion last Monday, October 5, concerning staffing requirements at LVRS | have learned we are losing two
more regular runners due to work schedules. | believe | underestimated our requirements. When this supplemental
staffing program goes into effect, | believe LVRS will need 2 EMT/Drivers from 0700-1900 at least four days a week and
not the 3 days a week we discussed last week. I'm thinking five days a week might even be better to allow some
redundancy/cushion in the equation.

Doug Pennock

Chief

Company 19

Leonardtown Volunteer Rescue Squad
(301) 481-7499

On Monday, October 12, 2020, 06:00:36 PM EDT, David Stamey <david.stamey@stmarysmd.com> wrote:

Greetings all,

Please see the attached plan of action and this document is posted on the St. Mary’s County Government website, under
Board Docs.

Let me know if you have any questions and thanks.

Be Safe,

David

David Stamey, CCEMT-P, EMT-T



Chief — EMS Division

St. Mary’s Co. Emergency Services
EMS Division
23090 Leonard Hall Drive

Leonardtown, MD 20650

240.538.2380 cell

David.Stamey@stmarysmd.com

With Liberty and Justice for All



